
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Joel Denomy 
Technical Manager 
Regulatory Applications 
Regulatory Affairs 
 

tel 416-495-5499 
EGIRegulatoryProceedings@enbridge.com 

Enbridge Gas Inc. 
500 Consumers Road 
North York, Ontario M2J 1P8 
Canada 
 

November 30, 2020 
 
 
VIA EMAIL and RESS 
 
Ms. Christine Long 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Long:  
 
Re:  Enbridge Gas Inc. (Enbridge Gas) 
    Ontario Energy Board (OEB) File:  EB-2020-0198 
     NPS 20 Waterfront Relocation Project (Project)                          
 
On November 20, 2020 Infrastructure Ontario (IO) sent an email to Enbridge Gas 
regarding the Project. The OEB was copied on the email. The email from IO indicated 
that property owned by the Minister of Government and Consumer Services is within 
and adjacent to the Project’s study area. IO stated that if government property is 
required for the Project, then Enbridge Gas should contact IO so that it can advise 
about requirements for obtaining government property.   
 
Subsequent to the email from IO, on November 25, 2020, Enbridge Gas received a 
letter from the OEB requesting that Enbridge Gas file a letter with the OEB that 
responds to the email from IO. 
 
Enbridge Gas has reviewed the email from IO and the letter from the OEB and in this 
letter is providing its response. 
 
The correspondence sent by IO is typical of the correspondence Enbridge Gas receives 
from interested parties during the course of the commencement of a facilities project. As 
part of its consultation process Enbridge Gas documents these communications in a 
consultation log and responds to any issues raised by interested parties. The 
consultation logs are filed within the Environmental Report within the leave to construct 
application. The consultation logs will typically document, the date of contact with 
Enbridge Gas by the interested party, the interested party who made contact, the type 
of contact used by the interested party (email, verbal conversation etc….), the concern 
or issued raised, the date of Enbridge Gas’s response and Enbridge Gas’s response 
and resolution (if applicable).  
 
The email received from IO is typical of the type of correspondence received from IO 
when they are consulted with regarding a facilities application. 
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Enbridge Gas has selected a running line for the Project and the entirety of the running 
line is within the Right of Way. At this time, Enbridge Gas has not identified a need to 
acquire provincial government lands. During development of the Project, should the 
government lands referenced by IO be required for the Project, Enbridge Gas will 
contact IO in order to determine the requirements for obtaining government property. 
 
Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions. 

Yours truly, 

 

 

Joel Denomy 
Technical Manager, Regulatory Applications 
 
cc: Guri Pannu, guri.pannu@enbridge.com 
      Frances Hallen, frances.hallen@infrastructureontario.ca 
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